
This is the third Job Summary Report from the Midwest 
area office, including the district offices of Chicago, 
Indianapolis, Peoria, Rockford, Milwaukee, Madison, and 
Minneapolis. The dates on which these summaries are released 
have been changed, and they are now being sent out as of the 
first and the fifteenth of each month. The Jeb Summary Report 
coming out on the first of the month will be a full report, and 
the report coming out on the fifteenth will be a supplement. 

We believe these summaries should give the center residents 
a very good idea of the general job offer situation and also of 
the housing situation in these various localities and assure them 
of the opportunities awaiting them on the outside. 
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